
THE MUNICIPALITY OF LAMBTON SHORES 
 

Report CL 04-2024   Council Meeting Date: February 27, 2024 
 

TO:  Mayor Cook and Members of Council 
 

FROM: Stephanie Troyer-Boyd, Director of Corporate Services 
 

RE: Warwick Fire Services Agreement Amendment 
 

RECOMMENDATION: 
   
THAT Report CL 04-2024 titled “Warwick Fire Services 
Agreement Amendment” be received; and 
 
THAT By-Law 13 of 2024 be approved. 

____________________________________________________________ 
 
SUMMARY 
 
The purpose of this report is to provide Council with information on a request by the 
Township of Warwick to amend the current Fire Services Agreement.  
 
BACKGROUND 
 
The municipality entered into an updated agreement with the Township of Warwick for 
provision of fire services effective January 1, 2023.  The current automatic aid agreement 
is for 63 households on Townsend Line, Birnam Line and Brickyard Line all in the 
Township of Warwick.  Warwick has requested that an additional 14 households on 
Townsend Line be included in the agreement (map attached). 
 
Staff have discussed the request with the Township of Warwick Fire Chief and CAO and 
all are satisfied with the proposal.  There will be no additional changes to the agreement. 
 
ALTERNATIVES TO CONSIDER 
 
No alternatives are being presented. 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTIONS 
 
Staff recommend the agreement with Township of Warwick for fire protection services be 
amended. 
 
FINANCIAL IMPACT 
 
Under the agreement, Warwick pays Lambton Shores $ 122.62 per household.  The per 
household amount will be billed on the additional 14 households. 



 
CONSULTATION 

 
Steve McAuley, CAO 
James Marshall, Fire Chief 

 
 

 
 


